
September 19, 2022         SF State ID: 923061383

.  Mehak
Vpo Geong Distt
Kaithal, Haryana 136027
India

Offer of Admission
For the Spring 2023 Semester

Bachelor of Science
Major: Computer Science
Student Level: Freshman

Dear . Mehak,

Congratulations! It is my honor to offer you admission to San Francisco State University as part of the Spring
2023 entering class. You are offered admission to Computer Science as your academic major. Your 
acceptance should be a source of pride to you and your family. Aside from reaffirming your own 
achievements, your admission allows you to embark on one of the most rewarding chapters of your life. 

At San Francisco State, we offer a learning environment at the forefront of innovation, creating changes that
reverberate worldwide. As a student here, you will be encouraged to immerse yourself in all the opportunities
that a world-class, experiential undergraduate education can offer. You will learn from distinguished faculty,
engage with a transformative curriculum and benefit from a vibrant student experience rooted in campus
tradition and social involvement. You will study in the heart of San Francisco, one of the world's most 
dynamic cities, where business, media, technology, art and culture are thriving.

We hope you will decide to attend SF State and accept this admission offer. Please follow the steps 
that have been emailed to you. Please feel free to contact us at ugintl@sfsu.edu if you have any 
questions

Once again, congratulations on your admission to SF State! Go Gators!

Sincerely,

Camille Rieck-Armstrong, MS  
Interim Director
Undergraduate Admissions and Recruitment

UNDERGRADUATE ADMISSIONS & RECRUITMENT
International Undergraduate Admission

1600 Holloway Avenue | San Francisco, CA 94132
Office: +1 415-338-2382
Email: ugintl@sfsu.edu

Web: future.sfsu.edu/admissions
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September 19, 2022

Mehak Mehak 
Vpo Geong Distt 
Kaithal, Haryana 136027 
India

Congratulations, Mehak!

On behalf of all of us at the University of New Haven, I am delighted to inform you that you have
been accepted into our Regular Decision admission program for the Spring 2023 term. You have
been admitted as a Full Time student to the Computer Science - Cybersecurity program.

We receive over 15,000 applications annually and admit qualified students who will benefit from
and contribute to the enriching educational experience at the University of New Haven. Our
academic programs, as well as campus and student life opportunities, will provide you with a
variety of avenues for leadership and personal growth.

To begin the process of enrolling at the University of New Haven, please submit your enrollment
form by January 08, 2023. You will also be required to submit an enrollment deposit after you
receive your F-1 visa. The enrollment fee is $300.

Congratulations on your achievements, and I look forward to welcoming you to campus.

Sincerely, 

 
Jessica Goddu 
Director of Undergraduate Admissions

https://admissions.newhaven.edu/register/reply_form
https://admissions.newhaven.edu/register/reply_form
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Mehak Mehak 
Vpo Geong Distt 
Kaithal, Haryana 136027 
India

Dear Mehak,

Congratulations on your acceptance to the University of New Haven! You have prepared yourself
academically to meet the challenge of higher education and pursue a bachelor’s degree. In turn, we
are prepared to help you financially as you strive to achieve your goals.

Based upon your impressive credentials, the University of New Haven is delighted to offer you an
annual $24,000 Presidential Scholarship. This merit-based tuition scholarship will automatically
be awarded to you should you choose to attend the University of New Haven for the Spring 2023
semester. 

Merit awards are guaranteed for your first year and renewable each year provided you remain a full-
time undergraduate student and maintain satisfactory progress towards a bachelor’s degree. They
are renewable for up to a maximum of ten semesters and are applied only to tuition. Please also note
that merit scholarships are in addition to any traditional need-based financial aid awards you may be
receiving in the future.

We at the University of New Haven are aware of the challenges associated with the price of higher
education today. You have made the wise choice to invest in a college, one that will pay off during
your lifetime. Higher than the national average, we are proud to share that 97% of our graduates
from the Class of 2021 were employed, attending graduate school, or in military service within six
months of graduating – which is only one important indicator of the return on that investment.

I congratulate you on your academic achievements and look forward to seeing you on campus!

Sincerely, 

 
Steven H. Kaplan 
President
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